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New to SCA?New to SCA?

October brings the end of our first grading period.
Elementary students have covered two units in our Bible
based literacy curriculum. Teachers will be meeting with
each parent at the end of the month. Report cards will be
given out at this time. PreK families will have the option to
meet with their child's teacher as needed. 

If this is your first year at
SCA, you may be wondering
how to get more involved or
connect with other parents.
One of the best ways to do
this is by getting involved in
SCAPO (Simonton Christian
Academy Parent
Organization). SCAPO
parents get to know one
another and plan for
campus events. Following
us on social media and
reviewing the Tuesday
newsletter from the office
will also keep you up to date
and informed. Each school
year, we have fundraisers to
offset the costs for
educational resources and
day to day operations.
Tuition covers salaries, but
since we do not receive any
government funding it is
vital for us to have
fundraisers. This year we
will have three fundraisers.      
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The 30th anniversary ceiling
tile sale is a small fundraiser
special to this school year.
30 tiles are being sold
through the end of October.
Tiles will be painted in
November and displayed for
the rest of the school year
and for future generations.
We will also have two larger
fundraisers. The first being
the Clays for Christ
shooting tournament
scheduled for Dec 2. This
afternoon event will have a
raffle, silent auction, and a
sporting clays shoot. Our
spring event is our annual
Gala. This is a dinner and
auction event March 9. Both
of these events are great
ways for families to get
more involved as well as
ways you can help spread
the word about SCA to
people you know.  Thank
you for being a part of the
school and trusting us with
your most valuable asset.   

Our school website is live at
www.simontonchristian.org
However, we are still in the
process of updating the
information, links, and
documents on the website.
We apologize for any
inconvenience this has
caused and appreciate your
patience as our office staff
works to finalize the site.
Online billing will be added
over the next couple of
months. Currently, if you
wish to pay online you may
do so via PayPal. There is a
link and QR code in the
Tuesday newsletter. PayPal
does charge a service fee
which is a percentage of the
total. Once our online billing
platform is set up via
FACTS/RenWeb, automatic
drafts and credit card
payments will be accepted as
well as cash and checks.


